
 

Saturday, May 13th there will be a 
photographer onsite offering 5x7 printed 

photos in honour of Mother’s Day. Photos will 
be offered from 10:00am-12:00pm and 

1:00pm-2:30pm. Each family will receive one 
complementary photo. Additional photos can 

be purchased for $10.00

 

 

It was a Hoppy Easter at the Bennett with Alf and a 
visit from the Easter Bunny! 

 

 

Save the Date! Thursday, June 3rd JBS 

Clothing will be at the Bennett for a pop up of 

adaptive clothing and footwear for Seniors. 

Visit www.jbsclothing.com for a sneak peek. 

____________________________________ 

 

Notice of Hairdressing Prices 

Effective June 1st 2023 

Men’s Haircut: $21 

Women’s Haircut: $25 

Women Wash & Set: $27 

Women Wash, Cut & Set: $45 

Perm: $80 

Colour, Wash, Cut & Set: $65 

 

 

 

  

 

http://www.jbsclothing.com/


 

We have a Winner- Meet the New Bennett Burger!!  
  
Our Beer & Burger Trivia Night is on May 3rd! This 
delicious fundraiser is being held at the Appalachian 
Pub and Eatery, Georgetown at 7pm. To celebrate this 
fun fundraiser, we asked our residents, friends, and 
families of Bennett to suggest burger toppings to create 
the Bennett Burger. They came back with some great 
combinations! We put all the recipes to a vote internally 
as well as on our social media and had an amazing 
response. The winning recipe with the most votes was 
submitted by our Director of Care, 
Rupinder, congratulations!!  
  
The winning toppings are Lettuce, Onion, Pickle, 
Cheddar, Mushroom, Jalapeno, Onion ring, Hot 
Sauce, Mayo, Avocado!  
  
Get your ticket and join us for a great evening of music, 
trivia and delicious food and try our new Bennett 
Burger!  
  
For further information please contact Alison Curtis, 
Philanthropy Officer at acurtis@bennettvillage.ca or 
437-328-5845 (cell).  
  
Thank you for your support.  

 

Hello Family Members! 
  
Our next Family Council zoom meeting is Thursday 
April 27 from 7:00-7:30pm (if you're not set up for 
Zoom, you can also phone into the meeting). Please 
email us for more information on how to connect. 
  
This is an opportunity for you to share experiences or 
concerns, and ask questions of fellow family 
members without Bennett Centre staff present.  The 
co-chairs will then meet with the Bennett executive 
and share any/all concerns and request a formal 
response.  This process is ALWAYS anonymous and 
family names are never given. 
 
 
If you can, please contribute to the Nurses' week 
fundraising underway.  The Bennett staff does so 
much for our loved ones, and we want to make 
Nurses' Week (May 8-12) extra special for 
them.  Deadline is May 3rd.   
 
Neil & Rick 
Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 

 

April 16th-22nd is Volunteer Appreciation Week. Thank 

you to all our dedicated Volunteers here at the 

Bennett. We thank each and every one of you for all 

that you do!  

 

Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca 
 

 

mailto:bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com

